
 

Application to Close the Highway for The King’s Coronation 
 

 
When completing this application form, please ensure the following: 

 

       ALL sections of the application form are completed  

       A traffic management sketch/plan is provided showing the location of the closure & signage that will be used 

       Please note all formal requests must be submitted by 31st March 2023 

        

Failure to complete the above may result in unnecessary delays or refusal of your application. Please note 
approval of your road closure is not guaranteed.  

Traffic Management not provided by Telford & Wrekin Council 

Date and Time of Closure  

Name of Applicant  

Address of Applicant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone Number 
Daytime: 
 

 

Evening: 
 

 

Email 
 
 

Predicted Attendance  

Is your event being funded as 
part of The King’s Coronation 
Fund Grant? 

 
 
Yes / No 
 
 

Road(s) to be Closed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Location Description of Section 
of Road(s) to be Closed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have all properties affected by 
the closure been informed 
(residential & commercial)? 

 
Yes / No 
 

 
Please confirm arrangements 
are being made to ensure that 
access/alternative routes will be 
available for non-vehicular traffic 
 

 
Pedestrians:   Yes / No 
 
Dismounted cyclist:   Yes / No 
 
Dismounted horse rider:   Yes / No 
 

 
Please confirm arrangements 
are being made to ensure that 
access will be available for 
emergency services at all times 
 

Yes / No 

 

Traffic Management Details 

Name of person responsible for the 
traffic management for the event: 

 
 
 

Telephone no:  

Mobile no:  

Email address:    

 

Signed:  Date:  

 

IMPORTANT 
All communication relating to this Licence should be addressed to: 

Telford & Wrekin Council, Streetworks, Darby House, Telford TF3 4JA / streetworks@telford.gov.uk / 01952 

384000 

mailto:streetworks@telford.gov.uk


 

       

 

 

Privacy Notice under the General Data Protection Regulations 
 

Telford & Wrekin Councils Highways & Neighbourhood Services are collecting your personal data for the purpose of 

dealing with your recent enquiry/service request under Article 6(b) of the General Data Protection Regulations. The 

council may need to securely share relevant elements of your data with one of our contractors solely in order for 

them to deal with your enquiry on our behalf.  

 

For further details on the council’s privacy notice please view the privacy page on the council’s 
www.telford.gov.uk/terms. 
 


